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The Van Buren Police Department is currently taking applications for certified 
police officers to work as School Resource Officers (SRO) in the Van Buren 

School District. These SRO positions will work a modified schedule when 
school is in session, which equates to approximately 180 days per year, similar 
to a teacher’s schedule minus the work they have to do after hours.  

 
Work hours will be 7:30am-3:30pm, Monday-Friday, and off anytime school is 

not in session.  
 
This is a full-time position and will include all the same benefits offered to all 

current Van Buren Police Officers including insurance, retirement, uniform 
allowance, and sick time. The salary for the position will be $37,131.60 per 
year plus benefits. 

 
If you are interested in applying for this position, applications may be obtained 

online www.vanburenpd.org or at the Van Buren Police Department.  
 
For questions about the position, please contact Lieutenant Chris Ho at 

cho@vanburencity.org 
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